December 5, 2013

Dear Prayer Partners,

We had another wonderful month as we took part in an exciting mission conference and some great church meetings. Another highlight of the



month was the opportunity to be with family for Thanksgiving. It was the last time we will see some family members for several

years, but we thank God for the chance to have this special time.

Thanks to all that prayed about various shipping options. We have been able to make a decision, and are in the thick of packing right now. So many things must be taken care of before we leave, so we are asking the Lord for the wisdom and strength to complete everything. We know that He is able; please pray that we will rely on His power.

Yours In Christ,

Matt and Nikki Brown Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests

- Traveling mercies
- Wisdom in planning
- Joshua's healthy growth and development

cambodia countdown 33 days

Nikki's Notes

Question: Do you (Nikki) plan to learn the language? **Answer:** Yes. We believe it is just as crucial for me to learn the language in order to have a more effective ministry with the Cambodian ladies.

Question: How many Christians are in Cambodia? **Answer:** According to different internet/missionary sources, there seem to be less than 2% of the population that claim Christianity.

*Please submit your questions to the email address below.

MAIL CALL!

We have over two hundred people who recieve our updates, either by email or regular mail. If you are recieving this letter by mail and are able to recieve it via email, please send your email address to mattandnikki103@yahoo.com. It will be much easier to keep up with this form of communication once we arrive in Cambodia. If you require a hard copy, we understand and will continue to mail it to you!

Interested in receiving this electronically? Subscribe online @ brownstocambodia.wordpress.com/partner-with-us